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The meeting was opened at 1:00 with 11 members 
present. Treasurer’s report given at $550.11. Minutes 
from the June meeting were read and approved. 

New Business: The rebuilt mower was delivered to the field by R.J. our field mowing chairman. A vote 
approved the mower expense. Several members paid their special dues for 2010 in order to have 
sufficient funds. We now have $246.82 in the treasury after all expenses with additional dues coming 
in. It was voted and approved to drop the special assessment of $75 dollars for next year. Dues for next 
year only will be $25 and then revert back to $10 for 2011. Jerry Brown donated three saw horses for 
the boat at the pond and R.J. donated a set of aluminum oars. The discussion of frequency pins 
resulted in having 2.4 pins provided in the pin box along with ham band pins. This is so people with 
legacy systems and the 2.4 systems can get in the habit of pinning up. The 2.4 pins are voluntary. Mike 
Egan will provide the pins. 
 

Old Business: A discussion about the Float Fly at R.J. coming up on August 1st. Several members are 
working on getting a plane ready. 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:  Mower Serial Number: 205059U690214 


